
 
  
 
Saturday 22nd January, 2022 Litter Pick 
***************************************** 
A huge thank you to the amazing Community Litter Champions, who gave up their 
Saturday morning, again, today, for our third bimonthly litter pick, which was 
attended by Cllr Mrs Penny Yeo and 18 other West Moors residents. 
 
 
There is always an element of anticipation amongst litter pickers as to who is going 
to return with the most bags and/or the strangest items. In total, the 19 litter-picking 
volunteers filled 20 sacks of rubbish from within West Moors. 
 
 
They can't be thanked enough for taking their own time, during the cold, to clean up 
after the careless few. It is with their help and dedication that we can keep littering in 
West Moors under control. 
 
 
Volunteering can have a positive effect on your mental and physical health. It can 
reduce stress, combat depression, keep you mentally stimulated, and provide a 
sense of purpose. 
You can connect with your community whilst making it a better place. 
 
 
For all those that volunteer for West Moors Town Council, not just with litter picking, 
it is very much appreciated. 
 


